
JEFFREY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

 

January 2023

Volunteer Opportunities

IMPORTANT DATES

Winter Workshops

January 16th: Martin Luther King Day - No School
**SPIRIT WEEK!** 
Tuesday, January 17th: Crazy Hat or Hair Day! 
Wednesday, January 18th: Stuffed Animal Day!
Thursday, January 19th: Mismatch Day! 
Friday, January 20th: Grade Level Color Wars! 

Looking ahead:
February 2nd: General PTO Meeting 7pm in the library
February 8th and 9th: Early Dismissal for Conferences
February 9th: Afro-Brazil Cultural Arts Assembly
February 20th - 21st: February Break/No School 
February 24th: Parent's Night Out! Winter Wonderland

 

PTO NEWSLETTER

 

Thank you to all who joined us for Family GLOW
BINGO! The Jeffrey community raised $1,000 for

the Madison Food Pantry and we had a great
time! 

The Holiday Shop was also a success thanks 
to all of the donations and volunteers. 

There continues to be a need for sweatpant/
pant donations to our nurse's office. If you have 
any new or gently used black boys sweatpants
sizes 5-10 or girls leggings please bring them

to the bin in the lobby. 

 

Thank You! 
Glow BINGO & Holiday Shop

The next round of Winter Workshops 
will begin the week of January 23rd.

Sign Ups will be in the evening
for this round, with the link opening
at 8:30pm on Monday, January 16th. 

A detailed flyer and email will be sent
home the week of January 9th. 

If you are interested in running a 
workshop please email the PTO

at Contact@JESPTO.org by Friday, 1/6.

Please join the JES PTO for a fun evening of dinner and 
dancing at Water's Edge in Westbrook! 

Friday Evening, February 24th from 7 - 11pm

Each ticket includes a full gourmet buffet dinner, drink 
ticket and dessert. Grab a date, a group of friends or come 
solo! "Prom" attire encouraged but certainly not mandatory.

 Come enjoy a fun night out!  
All tickets purchased by January 4th will be entered in to

 fabulous "Glam Package" raffle worth $250! 25% of each 
ticket goes directly back to support our Jeffrey Community. 

Scan the QR code 
below to visit 
JESPTO.org! 

The Spirit Wear
Shop will re-open

February 1st! 

Please visit the "Volunteer" Tab on the 
JES PTO Website to see current 

volunteer opportunities! 

We are currently looking for volunteers 
to help with yearbook as well as in 

planning a fun Spring Event! 

Additional volunteer sign ups for Science 
Month, the Spring Book Fair and more 

events will be coming soon - stay tuned!


